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WHAT IS PROJECT GRADUATION? 
West Morris Central High School 

Project Graduation is part of a 

nationwide effort to provide 

graduating seniors with a fun, 

safe place to celebrate their last 

night together as high school 

students 

All WMCHS Seniors who qualify 

to ‘walk’ in the graduation 

ceremony are invited to attend. 

This event is our community's 

gift to the graduating seniors. It 

cannot be done without the help 

of fundraisers and community 

donors. The party is planned, 

organized, and paid for by 

parents, and local businesses.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our graduating seniors receive a 

memorable night. A location is secured 

and only our graduates and chaperones 

are allowed in! Parents receive the peace 

of mind knowing that their seniors are 

celebrating in a safe and secure 

environment. This is a party WMC 

students have looked forward to and will 

fondly remember for many years! 

No monetary support is received from 

the West Morris Central High School 

District, although they do assist us in 

facilitating our mailings.  

 

 

 

 

WE NEED YOUR 
HELP! 

Parents are invited to 

participate in and assist with 

Project Graduation. Many 

parents volunteer to organize 

and run fundraisers. Local 

businesses have been 

instrumental in the success of 

the fundraising efforts. Some 

offer discounts to Project 

Graduation Supporters and 

some make generous 

monetary tax deductible 

donations. 

Are you able to make a 

donation to this great cause? 

Do you know someone 

personally who would like to 

assist? Do you have a 

business or corporation that 

would be willing to support 

this event? 

If you can’t make a monetary 

donation, how about 

supporting our fundraisers? 

Helping us run fundraisers? 

Or simply spread the word so 

we reach as many supporters 

as possible! 



 

              FUNDRAISING EVENTS 2023-2024 
Please help us provide a wonderful and safe night for our Seniors 

Check out our website: www.wmchsprojectgraduation.com 

Like our Facebook Page: WMC Project Graduation 2024 

Follow us on Instagram: wmcprojectgraduation2024 

Email us at: wmcprojgrad@gmail.com 

WE ARE IN NEED OF A CHAIR FOR OUR TRICKY TRAY & 

BOOSTER BOOK 

LOOKING FOR MORE CHAPERONES FOR PG24 

STOP BY AND SEE US AT 
BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 

SEPTEMBER 13th 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

TRICKY TRAY 

APRIL 5TH 

MORE INFORMATION TO 
FOLLOW…… 

DISCOUNT CARDS: AVAILABLE NOW 

Use it around town for discounts at local businesses. 
Trust us, the card pays for itself! Contact a PG24 
Member, message us on Facebook or Email us to 
purchase the cards.  

DESIGN A TEE SHIRT:  

T-shirt design for 2024 Project Graduation shirt. 
Everyone receives one to wear the night of the event. 
Designs will be judged and winner receives $50 Gift 
Card. Now thru April 1st! 

Email your design to:                                                         
Darcie Gibbons - muffygibb@msn.com 

TOWN WIDE GARAGE SALE:   

October 21st 

Pay $25 and we will advertise your location on the 
PG24 Town Wide Garage Sale Map so you can enjoy 
lots of shoppers at your garage sale! 

Visit our website or Facebook page to sign up 

 

 

 

 

 

CLOTHING DRIVE:  

October 22nd - WMC Gravel Parking Lot 9:00- 1:00 

Clean out your attics and closets, donate your clothing to 
us, we’ll turn it into cash for our PG24 event! 

RESTAURANT NIGHTS 

August 31st - CORNERSTONE PIZZERIA                                
71 East Mill Rd, Long Valley  

September 27th - The Valley Restaurant                                
59 East Mill Rd, Long Valley  

November 1st - 14th - OMG Burger                                           
141 Schooleys Mt Rd, Long Valley  

MAGNETS: Buy from a PG24 member, visit our website or 

Facebook page - $5 

COMING SOON… 

Calendar Raffle  
50/50 Raffle - before the holidays 
Super Bowl Boxes 
Yeti Cooler - Spring time 
AND MORE to come! 

http://www.wmchsprojectgraduation.com/
mailto:wmcprojgrad@gmail.com


 

 

 

Join us for our PG24 Meetings: 

The Valley Professional Center                                        
59 East Mill Rd, Long Valley                                          
Bldg 4 Suite 5 

 

August 29th 

September 20th 

October 17th 

November 14th 

December 19th 

 

PG24 Members: 

Jenn Zacchia, Emily Searle, Erin DeLaCruz,                  
Jess Graff,  Meg DeFrance, Jeanine Caruso,           
Darcie Gibbons, Denise Wall, Wendy Campbell, 
Karen Demarest, Cathay Inskeep, Jennifer Meiners, 
Kasia Wolinski, Kari Lewis, Melissa Arrambide, 
Michele Ruppert, Lesli Skirbe, Jannet Revollar,          
Sarah Amador, Jennifer Dannebaum,                         
Jackie Cardini, Carolyn Morris 

Senior Liaison - Grace Baker 

 

 

 

Votes are in, PG24 destination is…… 

 

 

 

 

 

100% 

Participation Goal. Every graduating senior 
is invited to attend the Project Graduation 
Event. Successful fundraising allows us to 
offer scholarships to families unable to pay 

the event fee. We also have anonymous 
donors who sponsor seniors. 

50% 

The percentage of event fees offset by 
fundraising. The cost for each graduate 

is over $200 to participate in an all-
inclusive all night event. We are reducing 

the participation fees to $100! 


